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           26th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Number Day 
Friday 3rd February 

 
On Friday 3rd February we will be celebrating Number Day in school. As part of this day, the 
children will be enjoying a variety of Maths-based activities and having fun with problem solving and 
investigations.  
 
Children in Years 2 to 6 will also have the opportunity to compete in the National Times Table Rock 
Stars competition, running from 7:30am to 7:30pm that day. Certificates will be awarded to our class 
winners and we hope the children will enjoy the experience of competing against children in other 
schools. To facilitate this competition, please can you ensure that your child is the only one that 
uses their Times Table Rock Stars account. If an older sibling, or adult uses this account, it will 
change the level of questions that are asked beyond those appropriate for your child. 
 
Parent Workshop 
 
As part of Number Day, we would like to invite you to attend a Maths Workshop on Friday 3rd 
February. The sessions will take place in the school hall during the PTA Coffee Shop.  Miss 
Richardson will explain how we teach maths in school, as this has changed over time and how 
teaching changes as children move through the different Key Stages, as well as how you can best 
support your child with their maths homework.  
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the form in ParentMail so we can gauge numbers. 
 
We look forward to a productive Number Day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher           
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